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Alexus Austin

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 3:31 PM
To: 'julie justis'
Subject: RE: sewer rate increase docket 150102-SU

Good afternoon,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 150102-SU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Have a good day, 
 
Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: julie justis [mailto:jjejdjkj@msn.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 3:29 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: sewer rate increase docket 150102-SU 
 
RE: 150102-SU 
 
I am an owner of a condo in the Hammocks and was advised that you propose to increase the sewer rate by 139%, an 
increase despite the increase in 2012. This is an exorbitant increase, especially considering the significant lose we have 
experienced on the property. It certainly exceeds ordinary inflation rates and is being used to update facilities. The 
proper process should have been to pass a REASONABLE  increase and to do facility update spaced out over reasonable 
time frame- not to burden retired people with an outrageous increase at one time. We are on fixed income and find this 
onerous. Please consider the burden this places on us in reaching a FAIR decision. Ed and Julie Justis- 8500 Amberjack 
Circle 
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